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Phonics support on school website 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Supporting your child with phonics is often rather challenging, especially during a national lockdown . Unless of 

course you work in education or have previous knowledge about phonics delivery.  

 

We deliver a range of phonics sessions in school at many different levels. Some parents may have attended 

workshops in the past and found them very helpful.  

 

You will find many links on our website, offering support with specific phonics phases. Please feel free to 

browse through the links either for personal knowledge acquisition or to help support your child through 

consolidation sessions. 

 

http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/curriculum/phonics/  

 

The links will not replace our delivery at school but they will offer a degree of support for every child and 

family from Foundation 1 through to Year 3 and 4 .  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact teachers or myself for further advice and let’s make sure that our children 

continue to receive the education they deserve during such unprecedented times.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Marsh (Deputy Head and English Lead) 
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